
Wanted 

 
All Former Peninsula Ambulance Service 

Employees. 

 

A reunion of former employees of PAS and partners is 

planned for the 20th September 2017, to be held at the 

Chelsea Heights Hotel from 12:00 hours. 

 

Bistro meals available and drinks at bar prices. 

 

Foe bookings please contact Jim Ballard 

jamesb0007@outlook.com 

or 0419 384 716 no later than 3rd September 2017 
Please pass this notification on to others. 


